
August 9, 2019

Notification of a proposed fee increase for refuse deposited at the Loma Linda Landfill
Municipal Solid Waste and Construction and Demolition Landfills near Clifton, Arizona and at
the Municipal Solid Waste Sand Wash Transfer Station, near Duncan, Arizona.

The publication of the proposed fee increase more particularly described below is in accordance
with the requirements set forth in Arizona Revised Statute section 11-251.13

The Engineering Department of Greenlee County will be advancing to the Greenlee  County
Board of Supervisors, at its October 15, 2019 meeting, a proposal to adjust the fees levied for the
deposit of refuse and other material in the County's landfills. 

The last increase in fees at Greenlee County Landfills was in 2006. Staff believes that the
proposed fee increase is required in order to generate sufficient revenue for general operating
expenses, including but not limited to future landfill expansions and for the replacement of aging
capital equipment.

Existing fees and proposed fee adjustments are provide on the attached. 

The County operates the landfills under Arizona Revised Statute section 49-741. Fees are leveed
under Arizona Revised Statute section 11-251.08. 

The proposed date for the implementation of fee increases referenced above will be November 1,
2019 if the proposed fees are adopted by the Greenlee County Board of Supervisors.

Questions about the proposal to increase landfill fees may be directed to Philip Ronnerud,
County Engineer, 253 5th Street, Clifton, Arizona 85533 or at the following e-mail address:
pronnerud@greenlee.az.gov

Staff anticipates that the proposed rate increase referenced above will be placed before the
Greenlee County Board of Supervisors for formal action at its meeting scheduled for October 15,
2019.

Posting period on Greenlee County Website Home Page: August 9, 2019 through October 15,
2019 










